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Senator Helming congratulates Pace Electronics on its expansion in Williamson, Wayne

County!

"Congratulations to CEO Dawn Smith and the entire Pace Electronics team on this

expansion. Thank you for your investment in our local economy and for your commitment

to creating great job opportunities for our residents. Projects like this underscore the

importance of public-private collaboration, especially when it comes to growing our small

businesses and manufacturers.

https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/pamela-helming


Pace is a global company that could do business anywhere, but it chose to expand in Wayne

County and the Finger Lakes because of the incredible workforce talent we have here.

As a big proponent of Made in America, I’m especially pleased to hear Dawn talk about

building their state-side manufacturing capabilities through this facility. We need to do

everything we can to make it possible for manufacturers to produce more products here in

the United States and grow more jobs."


